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  THACS - Tewin Horticulture Arts & Crafts Society 

 

Happy New Year!  

I hope that you managed to get along to the Arts & Crafts Sale at Tewin Memorial Hall 
on Saturday 3th December. Perhaps you brought some of the hand-crafted gifts as 
Christmas presents, or did you just treat yourself? 

Here is some information about forthcoming events. 

 

Art Day on Thursday 2nd February  

Tutor: Jude O’Sullivan.  Venue: Bramfield Village Hall.  Timing: 10am to 4pm. 

This is a day in lino printing, using a one colour lino plate to print on to different 
collaged backgrounds. It is suitable for students of all abilities. You will need to bring a 
pencil, biro, and an image for your lino to a size of A6 (105 x 148mm).  All other 
materials will be supplied.  As usual, participants are asked to bring something to share 
for lunch. The cost of the day is £35 for THACS members and £40 for non-members.  

Details about this art day were published in December’s edition and are repeated here 
because there are still places available. To reserve a place, email 
thacs.bookings@gmail.com.   

 

Creative Writing Day on Thursday 16th February  

Details about this were published in December’s edition.  

The event is now fully booked. However, if you would like to attend but have not booked 
your place, then you are invited to put your name on a reserve list by sending an email 
to thacs.bookings@gmail.com. 

 

Annual General Meeting on Monday 27th February  

The 2023 AGM will be held on the evening of Monday 27th February in Tewin Memorial 
Hall.  Further details will be published next month. 

By the time you read this, every household in Tewin will have received a flyer about the 
opportunities for new people to fill the vacancies in the THACS committee. If you are 
interested (or just curious) then please contact me. 

Ray Keppler, THACS Chairman (01438 717545, thacs.chair@gmail.com) 
 

 


